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Dear Mr Hilton,

Thank you for the opportunity to provide public comments on the Draft Audit Guidelines:
Electricity, Gas and Water Licences.

The Water Corporation believes that some of the documents required for auditor approval
(section 8.5) are more suited to the audit plan.

The specific section from the guidelines that are of concern:
e adocument containing the following information:

- facilities to be visited — for those licensees who have business operations
over a number of sites, the Authority is particularly interested in details of
the sites that will be visited during the audit/review;

- functions to be audited and individuals, or office holders, to be interviewed:;
and

- approximate timeline for the above activities — the Authority requires a high
level work program and confirmation that the audit/review report will be
provided to the Authority by the due date.

The first two points generally are determined as part of the risk assessment completed
jointly by the approved auditor and the licensee. We believe it is an unreasonable impost to
expect an auditing firm bidding for a contract to complete this considerable task before they
have won the tender.

Also this may provide auditing firms with experience of the organisation an advantage in a
tender process.




The Corporation suggests this level of information be provided as part of the proposed
audit plan approval process.

If there are any further questions, please call Andrew Pascoe on 9420 2025,

Yours sincerely

Wayne Kearpey
Manager Risk & Assurance



